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WELCOME

Welcome to the first Henry Beaufort Safeguarding Newsletter. We endeavour to distribute these every half-
term to give parents and carers up-to-date advice and guidance on how you can support your child as they go 
through a pivotal time in their lives. 

The information shared in this newsletter has been provided to The Henry Beaufort School by local and national 
safeguarding organisations.

SAFEGUARDING PROCEDURE:
To share any safeguarding concerns about your child, or another child from our school please contact the 
safeguard team at Safeguarding@beaufort.hants.sch.uk

In an emergency, please contact reception 01962 880073
Reception is open Monday to Thursday - 8:00am - 16:30pm and Friday - 8:00am - 16:00pm.

If you have a safeguarding concern out of school hours or out of term time, please contact Hampshire County 
Council’s safeguarding team on: 0300 555 1384 or, the police on 101. 

If a child is immediate danger, please contact the police using 999.

VAPING

The first item we would like to share with you all is some information on Vaping which has been sent to us by Hampshire 
County Council. The information has been attached to this Newsletter. Vaping has grown in popularity globally and in 
the UK. A recent UK survey by ASH (Action for Smoking and Health) found that 21% of 11–17 year olds had tried vaping 
and this is on the increase. Local school surveys also show a sharp rise with age, from year 7 to year 13. Whilst surveys 
show that most children don’t vape, this is likely an underestimation. The main reasons that young people vape or have 
experimented with vaping include:
•	 Curiosity ‘to give it a go
•	 ’Peer pressure
•	 Appealing flavours and marketing
•	 Seeing family and friends vape or smoke

THIS FACTSHEET IS ATTACHED ON THE FOLLOWING PAGES

mailto:Safeguarding%40beaufort.hants.sch.uk?subject=
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GROOMING

Not in our community is a campaign designed to help young people protect themselves and friends against grooming and 
sexual or criminal exploitation. Details and more information can be found on this website: 
Parents – Not In Our Community – Protection against exploitation

NSPCC REPORT REMOVE

This tool can be used by child/ young person under 18 who have shared a sexual image or video of themselves 
online. It allows them to inform the service who will review it and work to have it removed if it breaks the law. 
It will also give It a digital fingerprint to help spot the image/ video across the internet and take it down. This 
is provided by ChildLine and IWF and they keep the child informed at each stage of the report and can provide 
further support where necessary. This service will be very helpful to those children/ young persons who have 
shared photos of themselves on social media platforms or to others. For NPT it may be worth informing your 
secondary school about this service as I know it is a regular concern within schools. It appears to be a simple 
and effective tool and will be helpful when advising victims and families when dealing with incidents of children/ 
young person’s sharing their own indecent photos.  

Report Remove | NSPCC is the link to the service. However if you just type ‘NSPCC Report and remove’ in a 
search engine it will be at the top. 

To use Report Remove the children just need to follow three steps ( parents can assist them) 

1.	 Follow the instructions to prove their age, if they’re 13 or older, they’ll be supported to prove their age using 
an age verification service called Yoti. They will need some ID for this. 

2.	 Log in or create a childline account so they can receive updates on their report. 
3.	 Report and remove- Share the image or video securely with the IWF, where a specialist analyst will review it 

and work to have it removed if it breaks the law. They will be give it a digital fingerprint to help spot the image 
or video across the internet and take it down. 

*Childline will let the young person know the outcome of their report and provide further support where needed. 
They are always welcome to speak to a counsellor about how they feel, whether online at childline.org.uk or via 
the free confidential helpline on 0800 1111. 

It will also introduce the children to the NSPCC website where they may wish to access other support or services 
for further safeguarding and support. The service is not just for removal of indecent images but can help the child/ 
young person have an understanding of what is meant by a nude/ sexual image or video and to help them feel 
supported. 

Parents can also access advice through the website.

http://Not In Our Community - Protection against exploitation
https://notinourcommunity.org/the-parents/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-reporting/report-remove/
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SUPPORT FOR PARENTS

Please see below the support that parents can access in the local area. 

As a school we have a parent support page set up on our webiste please visit it by clicking here.

SUPPORTING YOUR ADOLESCENT PARENTS & CARERS TOOLKIT
The toolkit has been designed in collaboration between Hampshire 
Safeguarding Children Partnership with parents/carers, to provide 
information and help on a range of topics that can affect pre-teens and 
teenagers as they journey into adulthood. 

The subjects featured in the toolkit were chosen specially by parents/carers, 
and the contents carefully compiled by a range of services across both 
Hampshire and the Isle of Wight. The toolkit comprises of 10 themes, which 
are further broken further down into subthemes.

The main themes cover: 

• physical health
• mental health 
• sexual health 
• online safety 
• keeping adolescents safe outside the home 
• relationships 
• bullying 
• identity 
• substance use 
• SEND

https://www.beaufort.hants.sch.uk/parent-support
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SAFEGUARDING IN SCHOOL

As part of our pastoral support for students in school, they can access our ‘Call it Out’ campaign through the QR code below, 
or via student SharePoint.  Every member of the Safeguarding Team is pictured below; students can talk to any member of 
the team throughout the school day.

The Henry Beaufort Safeguarding Team

Mrs Briggs
Deputy Designated 
Safeguarding Lead

Assistant Headteacher

Mrs Callen-Organ
Support and Seclusion Manager

Miss Mourant
Learning Manager OLC

Mr Coe
Designated 

Safeguarding Lead
Head of Year 9

Mr Janes
Head of Year 10

Mr Naisbitt
Head of Year 11

Mrs Taggart
Head of Year 7

Mr Applin
Deputy Headteacher

Miss Bean
Head of Year 8

Mrs Hodge
SENDCO 

Mr Lionel Jones
Safeguarding Governor

Miss Borwick
Support and Guidance Manager

Miss Price Harper
Assistant SENDCO

Mrs Peter - Simmonds
Family Support Worker

Mrs Cavell-Wells
Safeguarding Governor


